

Headteacher: Mrs Deborah Wood

Nurture, Inspire, Flourish.



Courtney Primary School, Courtney Road, Kingswood, Bristol, BS15 9RD Email:office@courtneyps.org.uk www.courtneyprimaryschool.co.uk Tel: 01454 866670

Newsletter 35 – 5th July 2019

We bravely face our challenges to help us learn and grow.

Diary Dates

Y3/Y4 Visit to Grimsbury Farm

Whole School French Day (more info to follow)

Year 3 and 4 WOW Event – Courtney Primary Orienteering

KS2 Production Dress Rehearsal to School and Grandparents

KS2 Evening Production

Reception Class WOW Event

KS2 Evening Production

FoCP Fun Afternoon

Book Sharing and Profile Afternoon (details to follow)

Leavers' Breakfast with Parents + Leavers' Assembly

End of School Year

Monday 8th July

Friday 12th July

Monday 15th July 2.40pm-3.15pm

Tuesday 16th July 1:30pm

Tuesday 16th July 6.00pm

Wednesday 17th July 2.45pm

Thursday 18th July 6.00pm

Thursday 18th July 1.10pm-3.00pm

Monday 22nd July

Tuesday 23rd July 8:15am

Tuesday 23rd July

Term Dates 2019-20:

Term 1 Wed 4th September – Thurs 24th October;

Term 3 Mon 6th January – Fri 14th February;

Term 5 Mon 20th April – Fri 22nd May;

Term 2 Mon 4th November – Fri 21st Dec;

Term 4 Tues 23rd February – Fri – 3rd April;

Term 6 Mon 1st June – Fri 17th July

INSET DAYS 2019-20: Mon 2nd September, Tues 3rd September, Fri 25th October, Mon 24th February, Mon 20th July

Headteacher's News

We've had some real sporting treats over the past couple of weeks. On Wednesday, we had our annual Sports Day and Family Picnic and what a super community feeling was there! There were some great displays of speed, resilience, fun and support. We hope that you enjoyed the mix of races and carousel activities and the bonus of spending a lovely sunny day with your children and a picnic. We responded to your comments from last year and made sure that race times were as accurate as they could be for those of you popping out from work. Well done to Deer House – you made Mrs Elmore's final year at Courtney so special.

This week's Crown Values Certificates awarded to:

Year R Cherry: Lucia B

Year 1 Oak: Lilien T

Year 2 Ash: Ashley B

Year 3 Lime: Piper M

Year 4 Maple: Lacey F & Lacey B

Year 5 Sycamore: Kieshia B

Year 6 Cedar: Ebony C



Attendance Total 96.0%

YR Cherry 93.3%

Y1 Oak 96.3%

Y2 Ash 96.7%

Y3 Lime 97.2%

Y4 Maple 97.0%

Y5 Sycamore 96.2%

Y6 Cedar 95.3%



Multiplication Masters

William C, Penny E-G, Lily C, Kai M





Reading Certificates

Aiden H, Lacey B, Ivan C, Jessica L, Hubert K, Benjamin R, Lucia B, Archie C, Megan A, Eva R, Rheo F, Jessica G, Laila-Mai H, Zaila H, Alex P, Caitlin C, Shaya B, Lily-Mae H, Dean H



A message for Year 1

A big thank you to the year one parents who sent me a beautiful fruit basket! It was a wonderful surprise and made me think of the lovely work we did last term on Handa's Surprise. I miss the children very much but know they are in fantastic hands while I am recovering. Miss Inman

KS2 Performance – IMPORTANT

Unfortunately we are no longer able to stage the performance on Tuesday evening as the hall is already booked. We will now revert to the original evenings of Wednesday and Thursday. A new letter will be sent out on Monday. We do apologise for any inconvenience.

Afterschool Club

Our pupils have been really enjoying a hot meal treat once a week. They had hot dogs on Thursday this week.



Next week we will be serving toasties on Wednesday. Yum, yum!!

Breakfast Club Booking

Our numbers for breakfast club have risen significantly this term which is great. However, in order to meet this need we are going to have to cap numbers or get extra staff when we can guarantee sufficient numbers. Consequently, please can you book your child in to breakfast club in advance. If you turn up on the day, the numbers may have been capped and you might be turned away.



Thank you for your co-operation with this.

Courtney K Colour Run

Photos

We will be sharing photos of the day shortly on Flickr. Look out for a message with a link to the photos. Please can we ask you not to forward the link to anyone and to only download photos of your child. Thank you for your support.

Sponsorship

Thank you so much to everyone who has sent in their sponsorship. If you haven't, please could you help your child bring it in to school by **Friday 12**th **July.** Thank you!



Community News



